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On January 8, 2016 at 7:41 PM, the Hudson Police and Hudson Fire Departments 
responded to the intersection of Webster Street at Sunland Drive for a motor vehicle 
accident involving a pedestrian.  Upon the officers arrival they conducted an on-scene 
investigation.  It was determined that a female pedestrian was walking west over 
Webster Street near Sunland Drive.  While the female pedestrian was in the roadway 
she was struck by a 1999 Jeep Wrangler, driven by a male subject, traveling 
northbound on Webster Street.  The Hudson Fire EMT’s transported the female 
pedestrian to the SNHRMC for serious but non-life threatening injuries. 
 
At the time of the accident, the male driver of the Jeep was the lone occupant, he was 
wearing his seat belt and there was no air bag deployment. 
 
During the investigation, portions of Webster Street were closed for about one hour. 
Drugs, alcohol and speed do not appear to be factors in the accident.  The investigation 
remains under investigation by the Hudson Police Department. 
 
The Hudson Police Department would like to thank the nearby residents and passing 
motorists for blocking the roadway and rendering First Aid to the female pedestrian 
until emergency personnel arrived on scene. 
 


